









































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































RUDOLF FLICK PARK HOUSE
, 7-11 ONSLOW SQUARE

LONDON SW7 3NJ
TEL: 0171-225-3147
FAX: 0171-225-1875

31 July 1996

pawnmarie Frank,

Assistant to the Registrar,
Milwaukee Art Museum,

750 North Lincoln Memorial Drive,
Milwaukee 53202,

Wisconsin

Dear Dawnmarie Frank,

Thank you so much for your letter of 15 July and for providing me with such
extensive documentation on the Joseph Wright of Derby painting. The
information is extremely useful, and the only gap now remaining, from my
point of view, is when, and from whom, the Ehrich Galleries in New York
acquired the painting. I will do some more research on this, and will let you
know if I uncover anything new.

I would like to take up your offer of organising new colour photography of the
painting. As I do not have an account in the USA, I will give you my
American Express card number, but if you are unable to charge to this, please
let me know, and I will arrange for a Eurocheque to be drawn in the Museum’s

favour for the total cost. Amex: NGNS I I

I look forward to receiving the new photography in due course, and thank you
once again for your much appreciated co-operation.

Yours sincerely,

alm - Uedotp TRSA











































































